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Dear Kobi, 

 

I have lived in Balmain for the entirety of my life (33 years). I attended local schools and then 
university at the Sydney Conservatorium of Music. I have spent my life coming in and out of 
Balmain and the peninsula on the main thoroughfares. In this time I never experienced such bad 
traffic issues as what has been occurring since the opening of the Rozelle Interchange.  

 

The disruption has been significant. Leaving the Balmain peninsula now requires much more 
consideration and planning then it used to or than it should.  

 

Adjustments and fixes must be made and implemented urgently to fix the current issues created 
by the Rozelle Interchange. 

 

Kind regards, 

 




